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RE: CBD BUG letter seeking commitments to enable
increased cycling and active transport usage

From: Condamine Electorate Office (Condamine@parliament.qld.gov.au)
Sent: Monday, 19 January 2015 4:49:22 PM
To:  'Brisbane CBD BUG' (convenors@cbdbug.org.au)

Dear Mr French,

| acknowledge receipt of your email at the Condamine Electorate office of Mr Ray Hopper MP.

Thank you for writing on behalf of Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle Users Group.

Ray appreciates that you have taken the time to highlight issues in relation to transport and the safety of
cyclists in Brisbane.

With the 2015 election campaign being conducted over a brief time frame, Ray regrets that he will be
unable to personally respond to all the requests he has received to discuss Election issues, prior to the

Election on 31° January.

For information relating to Katter’s Australian Party policy and core values and principles, you may wish
to refer to the KAP website: www.kattersaustralianparty.com.au

Alternatively, you may also contact the Queensland head office of the KAP at:

Katter’s Australian Party
PO Box 3032
Hendra Qld 4011

myausparty@ausparty.org.au

Phone: (07) 3267 7799
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Thank you again, for contacting Mr Hopper in this instance.

Kind regards

Glenice Syme

Assistant Electorate Officer

Mr Ray Hopper MP
Member for Condamine
14a Cunningham Street

DALBY QLD 4405

From: Brisbane CBD BUG [mailto:convenors@cbdbug.org.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 13 January 2015 1:52 PM

To: Condamine Electorate Office

Cc: Donald Campbell; Richard Bean; Aaron Ball

Subject: CBD BUG letter seeking commitments to enable increased cycling and active transport usage

Dear Mr Hopper

Please find attached a letter from the Brisbane Central Business Bicycle User Group (CBD BUG).

A letter similar to this is being sent to all the major parties contesting the 2015 Queensland State Election.

Regards
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Paul French
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG

www.cbdbug.org.au

www.facebook.com/cbdbug
https://twitter.com/cbdbug

Consider the environment before you print this email.
NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly prohibited from using, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever

with it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3406 7111.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear otherwise.The unauthorised publication of an
e-mail and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees or
Members may constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes

the subject of any request under Right to information legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses.The Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free

from any virus,defect or error.
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